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Guidance for community organisations wishing to apply for a grant  

 

The Strumpshaw Trust’s primary purpose is the relief of those in need in the civil parish of Strumpshaw, 
which include Buckenham and Hassingham.   It can also promote recreation, education, leisure time 

pursuits and the arts as well as supporting facilities for public benefit. 

 
Recreational and educational activities, leisure time pursuits or supporting the arts 

 
The Trust will consider applications for grants to support recreational and educational activities, leisure 

time pursuits and the arts from community organisations where most of the members live in 

Strumpshaw, Buckenham or Hassingham.    Grants should normally be for a specific project.   
Applications for grants to help an organisation buy equipment, to provide seed funding for a project or 

towards running costs will be considered.   Grants towards running costs will be for one year only. 
 

Applications will need to show the public benefit that would arise from the provision of a grant. 
 

The Trust would normally limit its grants to between £100 and £500 per application. 

 
Facilities for public benefit 

 
The Trust will consider applications for grants from community organisations to provide specific facilities 

for public benefit in Strumpshaw, Buckenham or Hassingham. 

 
Applications will need to show the public benefit that would arise from the provision of a grant. 

 
Grants for appropriate facilities could normally be up to £3,000. 

 

All applications 
 

Applicants are asked to provide: 
 

• estimates,  

• information about other funding sources approached, 

• the outcome of these applications. 

 
If the Trust gives a grant applicants must spend it within one year of its receipt.   Applicants should note 

that receipts will be required. 

 
If a grant is given to support an event the accounts for that event will need to be sent to the Trustees. 

 
Hilary Hammond 
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